
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 I am writing to declare my support of a statewide plastic bag ban. "Single use" plastic 

bags are suffocating our state as well as the planet. Oregon has always been a state 

dedicated to the health of the environment and we need to continue to do that with a 

statewide ban on plastic bags. 

 

Please do the right thing and make this ban law in the state of Oregon. 
 

With Respect, 
 

Cathey Ryan 

465 8th Ave. 

Seaside, OR  97138 

206 747-4442 

 


